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February 6, 20241st Editorial Decision

February 6, 2024 

RE: Life Science Alliance Manuscript #LSA-2024-02628 

Dr. Cecilia Lanny Winata 
International Institute of Molecular and Cell Biology in Warsaw, Poland 
4 Ks. Trojdena 
Warsaw, Mazowieckie 02-109 
Poland 

Dear Dr. Winata, 

Thank you for submitting your Correction entitled "Correction: Profiling subcellular localization of nuclear-encoded mitochondrial
gene products in zeb". 

Your manuscript will now progress through copyediting and proofing. 

***IMPORTANT: If you will be unreachable at any time, please provide us with the email address of an alternate author. Failure
to respond to routine queries may lead to unavoidable delays in publication.*** 

You can contact the journal office with any questions, contact@life-science-alliance.org 

Sincerely, 

Eric Sawey, PhD 
Executive Editor 
Life Science Alliance 
http://www.lsajournal.org 
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